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Our Topic this half term is: 
Handa’s Surprise, We’re Going on a Lion Hunt and where we live 

We will be:

• Finding out about Africa 

• Finding out what animals live in Africa 

• Finding out about where we live 

• Start to discover changes in spring 

 

How can you help your child at home? 

• Talk to your child about the changes that take place during spring. 

• Talk about where we live and about different countries 

• Read with your child at home and sign the reading record 

• Help your child to blend sounds together to read words and start to say 

sounds in their head to read words more speedily.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Literacy we will be …       

• Learning how to form letters correctly. 

• Learning a new sound every day and learning how to blend 

sounds to read words in small groups.  

• We will learn to read ‘tricky’ words by sight every day in small 

groups and how to spell these words e.g. no, go, to, the, he, she, 

be and we. 

• Writing about Handa’s Surprise and We’re Going on a Lion 

Hunt. 

 

In maths we will be focusing on 

addition and subtraction. 

We will be learning what one 

more and one less is to 20. 

We will keep counting sets to 

20. 

 

 

Don’t forget our trip to the 

Safari Park. 

Please bring your permission slips 

and money to the school office. 

Thank you 

 

 

Homework 

• Please complete the homework set in the homework books and return 

to school on a Friday 

 


